
 

  
TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 09-2025 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager 

Date:   January 10, 2025 

Subject:   Town-Wide Survey & Results– Golf Carts 
 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to transmit the Town-Wide Survey and results 
received by the deadline set date of January 6, 2025. 
 

 

 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 


